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The school year has flown by, we are halfway through 3rd
quarter (Feb. 2). Students have been working hard. We have been
working on more vocational skills during the day.

SESE is putting together a Winter Dance for the students on
Wednesday, 14 February in Newton from 10 am - 1 pm. Students will
ride the bus to and from the dance from the school. This dance is for
students only, this is because of limited space available. This dance
will replace the Spring Prom. This dance is not formal, it is come as
you are. But, saying this if you want your student to dress in formal
clothing that is fine, too.

Parent/Teacher Conference will be next month on Friday, 16
February from 8:30 -11:30 am. | am sending home a Parent/Teacher
Conference sign up sheet.

Cold weather is upon us, thus so is the awful allergy, cold, and
flu season. So we ask if your student is showing any of the
symptoms, please err on the side of caution. We want everyone to

stay healthy and at school.
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Please keep an eye on the weather and dress accordingly. If

school should be canceled due to inclement weather, you should get
an all call from the district to let you know. Also, listen to your local
radio station and/or 92.9 (Olney’s),

As always, if you have any questions feel free to contact me at
school between 8:00 and 3:15 pm, by email sdunahee@sese.org , by
phone (618) 617-1129, or by sending a note. Thank you for allowing

me to work with your student this year.

UPCOMMING DATES:

Wednesday, 14 February - Winter Dance in Newton
Thursday, 15 February - Early Dismissal 11:40 am
Friday, 16 February - No School Parent/Teacher
Conferences 8:30 am - 11:30 am

Monday, 19 February - No School Presidents Day



